
Sorry for the incomplete email, don’t know why it got sent like that.
 
To finish the update for next week:

·         Continue forming for additional sidewalk pouring
·         Complete prepping trench and possible asphalt work provided the asphalt plant is

operational
·         Potential for brick work to begin late in the week

 
As always this look ahead is weather permitting.  Please feel free to email or call me with any
questions or concerns.  Enjoy your weekend.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 


